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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

At 9:33 this morning, Lemont Police responded to a disturbance at 12241 Archer
Avenue. Upon arrival, Lemont officers located a deceased female victim who had
sustained multiple gunshot wounds. A person of interest has been identified in

the incident and Lemont Police have determined there is no further threat to the
public. This is still an active investigation, and the Lemont Police are working with

the DuPage County Major Crimes Task Force (M.E.R.I.T) who are assisting on the
case.

Thad R. Mezyk #2
Commander
Lemont Police Department

14600 127th Street
Lemont, IL 60439

p 630.257.2229
f 630.257.5087

lemontpd@lemont.il.us

www.lemont.il.us/police



